Veldran, Katherine

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
1/4/2013 11:55:01 AM

FW: Budget

From: Greg Gregory [mailto:rhvolute@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2012 9:40 AM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Budget

Thanks for you help with the Glenn McFadden / DNR appointment. Ted called yesterday and | let Glenn know.
He will be agreat board member.

Was please with what | saw in the governor's budget regarding USCL and funding for the Palmetto College.
Also, it was niceto finally see alarger number by USCL compared to USC Sumter on deferred maint since they
are funded, typically, at 3X of USCL. | think it would help the governor alot up here to get a press release to
the local papers on these itemsin the budget re USCL. If you want meto, | can write something up and send it
toyou. Thisisabig issuein Lancaster County.

Greg Gregory

President, Builders Supply Co.
Lancaster, SC

P) 800.277.5566

C) 803.804.1830
www.builderssupplysc.com
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